
Clerk:  Mrs Christine Haggart  5 Fairview Road Elvington KENT CT15 4EP 

Tel:  01304 832 909   Email: clerk@ashparishcouncil.gov.uk 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Mr S Watson, Senior Policy Planner 

Dover District Council 

White Cliffs  Business Park 

Whitfield 

DOVER 

CT15 3PJ       Monday 7th June 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Watson 

 

Re: Ash Neighbourhood Development Plan Examiner’s Final Report 

 

Ash Parish Council at its meeting held on Wednesday 5th May 2021 accepted the Examiner’s 

Final Report and all the amendments (Min 21/79 ii)). 

 

The parish council also asked if the referendum could be held in July (Min 21/79 iii). 

 

The amended Ash Neighbourhood Plan has been sent to you separately. 

 

If there are queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Christine Haggart 

Clerk to Ash Parish Council 
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